
Cherry Hills Home Owners Association 

September 9, 2018 

Present 

Kenny & Lori Longfritz, Jarrod Cutshall, Anita & Allen Benton, Tony Wallace, James Lopez, Bill & Melanie 

Morse, Nick Riesedorfer 

Web-Site 

Kenny is looking into this, trying to get a website through Go-Daddy.  It was suggested that we look at 

Visionary Communications.  Bill Morse said that Go-Daddy was simply a venue to get a web site, not 

actually host the web site.  Bill, said that he has a website that is hosted with a group that was originally 

here in Cheyenne, and then was moved to Riverton.  He said that the development platform was called 

Concrete 5 Platform.  The intent is to put the Newsletter and the Meeting minutes up on the website.  

The newsletter can go up on Facebook. 

Annual Meeting 

The annual meeting will be November 27th at 6:00. 

We are going to ask Jason Caughey to be present for the cistern final reading 

Jarrod suggested that we get a Highway Patrol Public affairs officer to speak at our annual meeting.  The 

intent is to discuss our roads and the type of zone that they are considered when issuing penalties.  It 

was also suggested that the PAO officers could address ATV's and Motorcycles within our subdivision as 

well. 

 

News Letter 

We need to put together a newsletter, need to include ballots for the cistern.  This ballot needs to be 

the same format as the chicken ballot, and be included with the invoices.  We want the ballots to be 

returned to us by the 21st of October.  Remember that we have in kind donations of land, p-Gravel, and 

groundwork.  The land will be considered an Easement 

 

Sign Damage 

Anita will call sign pro to mend our signs, both sides of the US 30 Entry. 

 

Neighborhood update 

We have 6 new people in the neighborhood. 46 of 60 residences have paid 2018 dues.  Discussion on 

the $25.00 gift card as a welcome gift. 


